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 Date:    
February 11, 2003 
To:        
ERCOT Board of Directors

From:    
Milton Lee

Subject:
2002 SAS 70 Report

Issue for ERCOT Board of Directors

ERCOT Board of Directors Meeting Date:  February 18, 2003
Agenda Item No. 6:  10a – PWC SAS 70 Audit
	Issue:
ERCOT obtained the services of PricewatersCoopers to perform a Type I SAS 70 Audit as of October 31, 2002.  

	Background/History:

PricewaterhouseCoopers LLP (“PwC”) was engaged by ERCOT, subsequent to Board approval in December 2001, to perform certain audits.

Prior to the February 18, 2003 Board meeting, PwC will make a formal presentation to the Finance & Audit Committee (“F&A Committee”) of the Board to discuss the proposed audit report as of October 31, 2002. 

It is contemplated that the Finance & Audit Committee will review and accept the SAS 70 report as presented by PwC.



	Conclusion/Recommendation:

The Finance & Audit Committee of the Board of Directors is expected to recommend approval and acceptance of the SAS 70 Report as of October 31, 2002 as presented by PwC.




	AUSTIN

7620 Metro Center Drive



Austin, Texas 78744

Tel. 512.225.7000

Fax 512.225.7020
	www.ercot.com
	TAYLOR

2705 West Lake Drive

Taylor, Texas 76574

Tel. 512.248.3000

Fax 512.248.3095



[image: image1.png]